Dear Finance Officer,
Further to our email of 18 July we can now confirm the details of our free seminars for Finance Officers on Fairer Funding (Rural Services Funding) and the latest Business Rate proposals.

There will, as previously stated, be three seminars to make it as practicable as possible for every member authority to attend, these should last a maximum of 3 hours. They will take place as follows:-
Tuesday 4th of September 2012 - 2 p.m. – LGA, Local Government House, London
Smith Square, London. SW1

http://jobs.local.gov.uk/page.aspx/40/LGA_Location
Friday 7th September 2012 - 1 p.m. - Hilton Garden Inn, Bristol

Temple Way, Bristol. BS1 6BF

http://hiltongardeninn3.hilton.com/en/hotels/united-kingdom/hilton-garden-inn-bristol-city-centre-BRSCCGI/maps-directions/index.html
Tuesday 11th September 2012 -1 p.m. - DoubleTree by Hilton Hotel, Leeds
Granary Wharf, 2 Wharf Approach, Leeds. LS1 4BR

http://doubletree3.hilton.com/en/hotels/united-kingdom/doubletree-by-hilton-hotel-leeds-city-centre-LBACCDI/maps-directions/index.html
The current consultation document is, to be frank, a really mixed beast. 

http://www.communities.gov.uk/publications/localgovernment/businessratestechnical
Responding to the DCLG document will be challenging but it is essential all member authorities respond. It is vital in our view that we achieve common perspectives and act collectively in response to this consultation exercise if we wish to achieve the strongest possible outcomes for ourselves in these really difficult times.
Neil Benn (ex DCLG) and our Finance Director Dan Bates will present at the seminars.

Can you please arrange for your Council to be represented at the venue which is the most convenient for you.
Thank you to those that have already booked a place.

Regards,
David Inman

Director

SPARSE Rural and the Rural Services Network

david.inman@sparse.gov.uk
01822 813641

